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ONRI’s mission is to protect, defend, and support natural resource jobs, families, 

communities, and businesses and SB 77 does the opposite. Why does Oregon’s 

legislature think that they should not allow businesses that are on farm or timberland 

to have a sign or have more than 3 clients park at their business among other 

ridiculous regulations? Oregon’s Legislature is hog-tying our farmers and ranchers.  

The hogtie is a method of tying the limbs together, rendering the subject immobile 

and helpless. Originally, it was applied to pigs but in this case it applies to farmers 

and ranchers. Oregon isn’t losing farmland, we’re losing farmers - stop this insanity 

and punitive action against our farmers and ranchers.  

 

Sincerely and with great concern, 

Jen Hamaker 

President 

Oregon Natural Resource Industries  


